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5th September 2018
Dear Parents /Carers
Re “Concordia Trial Session”
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back after what I am sure has been a wonderful summer holiday. I am looking forward to a busy and exciting year of music ahead!
On Monday 18th September, I am running a trial Concordia session from 3.30-4.30pm in the school hall. All current members of Concordia are obviously welcome (expected!) to come, and any other children in year 5 and 6 who are keen to join us. If you are interested in joining Concordia, please come along. I am aware that a few children may have to be at athletics/tutors on Monday – if you would like to join Concordia, but cannot attend on Monday, please just let me know on the reply slip below.
We have an exciting term ahead, as we have, once again, been invited to take part in the Wirral Symphony Orchestra’s Christmas Concert at the Floral Pavillion Theatre. I need to confirm this asap, and need to ensure we get going with rehearsals! Concordia is open to all children, but it is a commitment and attendance is essential to maintain the high standards the children have achieved.
I look forward to seeing you on Monday. If you could let me know on the reply slip below that your child is coming, and confirm how they will be picked up from bottom gate by circling the correct number.
Many thanks for your co-operation.
Kind Regards
Helen Chetwood (Music Leader)
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Reply slip” Concordia Taster Session”
My child ………………………………………………………………………. will be attending the Concordia trial session on Monday 10th September. *delete as appropriate*
1. We will collect them from the bottom gate at 4.30pm
2. They will be collected by Paintbox
3. They are in year 6 and I give them permission to walk home (only while still light)
Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Problem with attendance? …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………




